From: Chivers, Jennifer

Sent: 18 August 2015 16:19

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 168 Highgate Road (Bull and Last development) -
2015/4094/P

Jennifer Chivers
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3303

From: Sandy Nairne [mail

Sent: 17 August 2015 20:

To: Chivers, Jennifer

Cc: Lisa Tickner

Subject: Planning Application 168 Highgate Road (Bull and Last development) - 2015/4094/P

Dear Jennifer Chivers

I am writing to express our very considerable objection to the proposals for the extension of the Bull and
Last pub on Highgate Road - Application Number 2015/4094/P

We are long term local residents and users of the pub over 30 years. We have supported the various changes
that have extended and improved the food offer while ensuring that it remains a local pub.

However, the proposals to fill in the space at the rear, alongside Woodsome Road, and to dig down, are
absolutely wrong and quite out of keeping with the nature of local area, with the character of the pub
building itself and has the danger of over-crowding an already tight piece of city-scape. The also go against
Camden's own planning policies.

If the proposal were to go through it would be highly detrimental to an important part of one of Camden's
important Conservation areas.

1 hope that you will not allow it to go forward.

Sandy Nairne and Lisa Tickner
Sandy Nairne (Mr)

43 Lady Somerset Road
London NW5 ITY



